
Credentialing Committee Report 2023/24 

Credentialing Committee members: Charlotte King-Harris (Chair), with support from Johanna Simmons 
(past chair). 

• Fielded email questions with regards to credentialing: 
o Suitability of coursework 
o Trainings offered 
o Directed people to appropriate course offerings both within and outside of the BCPTA 
o General questions about application process 

• Worked on and finalized Approved Providers application forms 
• Consulted with Admin person to make changes/updates to forms as needed 
• Reviewed and approved 8 applications for BCRPT credential 
• Reviewed and approved 1 application for BCRPT-S credential 
• Reviewed and approved 3 applications for Approved Provider 
• In consultation with the BCPTA Board of Directors, named the late Madeleine De Little with an 

honorary BCRPT credential in support of the great work she did throughout her career.   
• Sent out renewal reminders to current credentialed members 


